
To whom it may concern, 

I Emily Clark who lives at 9 King Street, Tarago, NSW 2580 strongly object to the Woodlawn ARC: 

SSD-21184278 being built. I have lived in Tarago all my life and can recall the odor of Woodlawn as a 

child. My family has lived here for generations in this small village and I do not want that disrupted 

by the environmental hazard that this project could pose. I also work on a Beef Cattle farm - I am 

very worried about how this will affect our stock's health and we will not be able to claim any 

guarantees to exposure of the vapors produced from this project. I have not made a reportable 

political donation, ever. I also acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration. 

 

 

--  

Regards, 

Emily Clark 

 

"Humankind can not gain something without giving something first. To obtain, something of equal 

value must be lost." - Alphonse Elric, 鋼の錬金術師 (Fullmetal Alchemist) 

 


